
 
 
 

“Those who deny  
freedom to others  
deserve it not for     

themselves” 
 

Abraham Lincoln 
 

 

 
“What lies behind us 

and what lies  
before us are tiny      

matters compared to 
what lies WITHIN US” 

      
Ralph Waldo Emerson 
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Progress as Promised…             

The First Memorial Brick  
Display is Complete! 

With Boy Scout, Luke Johnson leading the 
way, community volunteers, Brian Brown, 
Kimberly Sandy, Noah Rogers, Ethan Hein, 
Aubrey Williamson and Dallas Johnson, all 
helped to deliver the first installment of the 

CCBC Memorial Bricks, a pathway leading up 
to the tree planted by former youth residing in 
the East of Boonville. 
  

These bricks, meant to memorialize a loved 
one, an alum of Sumner School, CCBC      
supporters, and others, are now on display!  
  
These memorial bricks are an ongoing      
fundraiser, “Rebuilding CCBC, One Brick at a 
Time”, and are still available for purchase. 
Other displays will be built in and around the 
CCBC Community Building in the years to 
come.  Materials and labor were graciously 
donated or provided at a reduced cost by Boy 
Scout Troop 67, Midwest Block and Brick of       
Columbia, Missouri River Monument       
Company, and  members of the CCBC. 
 
If you are interested in purchasing a brick, 
please e-mail: 
executiveassistant@ccbcboonville.com. 
 

Newsletter 
 
 

CCBC, Inc. Hosts Boonville’s 
 Emancipation Proclamation 

Celebration (EPC) Weekend 2015! 

From a parade to a golf tournament to a gospel play 
to a youth dance, the weekend of  July 31 - August 2, 
2015, was filled with an assortment of activities for 
community members of all ages!   

 
 

Festivities started on      
Friday, July 31, 2015, with 
the inaugural Larry Rowels’ 
Golf Classic and ended with 
a the 2nd Annual Worship 
in the Park Sunday,        
August 2, 2015, with a wide       

variety of activities in between.   
 
 

This was Boonville’s 151st Annual Emancipation 
Proclamation Celebration  (EPC) Weekend.  The 
CCBC, along with the Isle of Capri, WJ’s Restaurant,  
Boonville Public Schools, Central Bank of Boone 
County, Hail Ridge Golf 
Course, and so many    
other proud sponsors of 
this long-time community 
tradition look forward to 
even more success for 
many years to come. 
 
 

A big “THANK YOU!” 
goes out to VerDonna 
Pinkett, Garrett Fuller, Bill Clark, Gary Nauman, 
Bobby Welliver, St. Matthews Chapel AME Church, 
Morgan Street Baptist Church, New Hope Christian 
Center,  Freedom in Christ  Ministries, Dr. Frankie 
Hurt-Cooper, along with other many CCBC and  
community members who helped  revive this     
Boonville tradition. 

“CCBC, Inc. loves this 
City and we will           
continue to fulfill our      
mission, working  with our  
community partners to 
enhance the quality of life 
for everyone in our      
community”,  says Tawny 

Brown, President, CCBC, Inc. 
 
 

For pictures from  EPC 2015 and information on all 
future EPC Weekends, visit: www.boonvilleepc.com. 
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CCBC, Inc. Receives Official  
Notification of Grant Award! 

CCBC, Inc. received the official     
notification letter from the City of   
Boonville indicating that the $4,000 
grant application written to help       
transform the classroom into a          
multi-media community center.  This 

money represents half the needed budget that will 
start the transformation.  CCBC and other          
supporters will be raising the remaining funds to 
match this award. 
 
This is exciting for the Board of Directors as this 
once again shows progress as promised!   “It will 
take time to raise the rest of the funds, but we will 
get it done”,  says Tawny Brown, President, 
CCBC, Inc. 
 

Don’t forget to visit our Website! 

Get the newest updates, view the event calendar, 
make a donation or see how to contact each Board 
Member by visiting us at  www.ccbcboonville.org 
today!    
 
You can also like us on Facebook to follow all 
the updates at ccbcboonville/facebook today! 
 
 
 
 

 
Welcome New and Returning   

CCBC Members! 
 

CCBC welcomes Natisha Mack, Garrett 
Fuller, William Hughes, Barbara Hughes,   
Theresa Jones and Judy Long as new or  
retuning members to our organization.           
We are honored to have you as members         
of the CCBC family and look forward to    
moving onward and upward with you,           
far into the future. 
 

 

CCBC Provides Leadership 
Opportunities for Members 

of the Community!   

CCBC Board Members are currently 
seeking members of the community to 
participate in one of many committees 
that are in the works.  A series of 
committees will be organized to help 
grow this expanding organization.   
 
With a small Board and so many 
dreams, this organization needs more 
members of the community to lead the 
planning and execution of additional 
programs and events to continue the 
successful progress that the Board has 
promised.   
 
The Committee’s that the Board is 
planning to create are as follows: 
 
Advisory Committee, a team of  
diverse individuals experienced in  
various capacities to help guide the 
Board of Directors in decision making 
for the organization.     
 
Education Committee, to lead much 
needed educational opportunities to the  
community through classes,  
workshops, afterschool programs,  
tutoring, etc. 
 
Building Committee, to lead the 
maintenance, repair and upkeep of the 
community building that is much   
needed in our community. 
 
Fundraising Committee, to lead and 
execute CCBC’s annual signature 
events. 
 
Engagement Committee, to lead the 
engagement of the membership,  
overall community and rally volunteers 
to invest in this great organization. 

 

Technology Committee, to provide  
assistance in keeping the community up 
to date on what’s available to the via 
web, etc. 

 
Health & Family Committee, to lead  
opportunities to engage families with 
young children as well as senior  
citizens in taking control of their health 
and family time. 
 
Youth Committee, to lead additional 
opportunities for the youth such as  
recreational activities, events,  
programs, mentoring, etc. 
 
Senior Citizens Committee, to lead the 
engagement of the senior citizens for 
Cooper and surrounding counties.   

 
If you or someone you know is  
interested in sitting on a committee, 
please contact us today!  
 

 

Upcoming CCBC General  
   Monthly Meetings         

 

The following are dates 
and times of the CCBC 
General Monthly  
Meetings for October & 

November: 
 

Tuesday, October  13, 2015,  
6:00 PM - 7:30 PM 

  
Tuesday, November  10, 2015,  

6:00 PM - 7:30 PM  
 
All meetings are held at the CCBC  
Community Building, 1111 Rural 
Street, Boonville, Missouri. 
  


